
CONSULTATION RESPONSE 

 

NAME Response to Proposal by Ofcom to grant 
powers under the Electronic Communication 
Code to Swish Fibre Limited 

Julie Harrison Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I cannot stress how much I object to the 
request in Fridays Guardian newspaper.  The 
Notification under Section 107(6) 
Communications Act 2003 is a total outrage 
and I object on every level I can.  All of this new 
frequency emission technology is harming the 
health of the people of the UK.   There are 
thousands of studies to back up this statement 
and I can forward information on where to 
access this if required. 
 
Normal planning permissions and laws should 
apply.  The Telecoms companies should not be 
above the law of the land. 

 


